
 
 

 
August 12, 2023 
 
Los Altos City Council 
1 N. San Antonio Road 
Los Altos, CA 94022 

 
Re: Revised Housing Element                                                                                                                                                                                   

 
Dear Mayor Meadows, Vice Mayor Weinberg, and Councilmembers Lee Eng, Fligor, 
and Dailey: 
 
Los Altos Residents supports the revisions made to the Los Altos Housing Element.  
City Staff worked diligently to respond to the Housing and Community 
Development’s (HCD) concerns.  In particular, City Staff’s efforts to address  HCD’s 
concerns regarding non-vacant sites was thoroughly researched and, as a result of 
their efforts, much additional positive information was learned regarding the 
redevelopment prospects of these site. 
 
We trust that this revised version of the Los Altos Housing Element will be 
promptly certified by HCD. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Freddie Wheeler 
Co-Founder 
Los Altos Residents 
www.LosAltosResidents.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.losaltosresidents.org/

